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Healthy Schools





	Merry Christmas!


	As we ‘wrap’ up our first term, we find ourselves reflecting on the whirlwind of activities and achievements that have made these past months truly special. Time has flown by, yet the memories we've created will linger long after the holiday decorations are packed away.
We are bursting with pride at how seamlessly our children have settled into their new classes. Their behaviour and attitudes towards learning have been nothing short of outstanding. It's moments like these that remind us what a privilege it is to be at the helm of such an extraordinary school community.


	KS1 Christmas Production 

	Our littlest stars shone brightly in the KS1 Nativity - Prickly Hay. Watching children as young as four take to the stage in front of an audience of 100 was truly heartwarming. A big thank you to all the parents and carers who supported with costumes – the children looked absolutely fantastic! Your generosity extended beyond the performance, with our raffle raising just shy of £300 for our school fund. This will go towards those extra special treats that our regular budget can't quite stretch to.


	Whole School Panto Morning 

	Our whole school outing to see Cinderella at Consett Empire Theatre was a real highlight. The children were an absolute pleasure to take out of school, their behaviour a credit to themselves and to Clover Hill. The show was so fantastic that we've already booked for next year. Oh yes we have!


	KS2 Carol Service

	The magic continued with our KS2 carol service at St Mary's Church. What a wonderful way to bid farewell to 2024! The children's voices filled the air with joy and set the perfect tone for the festive season.


	Christmas Parties

	Of course, no Christmas term would be complete without parties. There was fun, dancing, and games aplenty – and I must say, the staff enjoyed themselves just as much as the children!


	Notices

	As we look ahead to the new year, we have a couple of important notices to share. School will close on Friday 20th December and reopen on Monday 6th January 2025. 
Also, a gentle reminder about our uniform policy: black school shoes are a must – trainers are not permitted. Additionally, please remember that tram lines cut into hair are not allowed.
Mid-morning snacks brought in from home must be non-chocolate cereal bars or fruit. No crisps, popcorn, crackers, confectionery or anything containing nuts please 

	Asda Cashpot

	Did you know ASDA Rewards gives you the opportunity to choose a school when you shop with them? 
Our cashpot total stands at: £493.71
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	Autumn
	Reception
	Year 1
	Year 2
	Year 3
	Year 4
	Year 5
	Year 6

	
	95.7%
	96.1%
	96.3%
	95.3%
	96%
	94.5%
	96.7%

	Whole School:  95.7%
	National: 94.7%

	Happy New Year!

	As we part ways for the holiday season, we want to express our heartfelt gratitude to each and every one of you who make up our incredible Clover Hill family. Your support, enthusiasm, and commitment to our school community never cease to amaze us.
From all of us here at Clover Hill Primary, we wish you a very merry Christmas filled with love, laughter and precious moments with your loved ones. May the new year bring you good health, happiness, and exciting new adventures.
Here's to a fantastic 2025 – we can't wait to see what we'll achieve together!
Miss Hall and Mrs Holden
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Clover Hill Community Primary School


Glenhurst Drive, Whickham, NE16 5SJ	


0191 433 4056 		


Email:      cloverhillprimary@gateshead.gov.uk 


Website: � HYPERLINK "http://www.cloverhillprimary.org" �www.cloverhillprimary.org�





Headteachers: Louise C Hall (BA Hons) 


 		Ailsa Holden (BA Hons)
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Clover Hill is a safeguarding school.  Please remember that any photos or videos captured whilst attending school events are for private use only; they cannot be posted onto any public social media sites.
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